Annual Meeting Adirondack LBC

Date on Meeting: December 15,2021
Time of meeting: 7pm

Meeting conducted via Zoom.

President Brad Winslow called the meeting to order at 7:04 pm

Board Secretary Tim Silva conducted a roll call of board members. They following members were
present:

President Brad Winslow Vice President Jerrick Jones
Treasurer Paul Brown Secretary Tim Silva
Registration Chair Kelly Denvir Chief of Officials Sue Winslow

Old business:

There was no old business to discuss.

New business:

Treasurer Paul Brown presented his annual financial report. The report was approved by board by a vote
of 6-0

Vice President Jerrick Jones suggested scheduling a meeting for all coaches in the first quarter of 2022. It
was suggested the meeting be conducted in person and not via Zoom. As part of that meeting, Dr. Anne
Nafzinger suggested a review of all paperwork that boxers will need to participate.

Sue Winslow explained that there were many rule changes coming in 2022. She suggested providing a
handout regarding the changes. Andy Schott indicated if someone could put together a synopsis of the
coming changes, he could make copies of the handout.

Sue Winslow indicated she would be having a training class for new officials on 1-28-22 in Watertown.

Sue Winslow made a motion to adjourn the meeting and it was seconded by Andy Schott.

Minutes submitted by Tim Silva



